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Autumn in Arcadia

Geranium Cottage and Guestlands Bus Trip 

The first stop was the Geranium Cottage Nursery in Middle Dural. Our morning tea, scones jam and cream was most welcome after the long trip down. This charming nursery had a café/restaurant and a little hut where interesting artwork and jams were sold.  The nursery was full of colourful geraniums in bloom, including some quite unusual varieties of pelargoniums.  
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Back on the bus, with our purchases, and we were off to the Galston Club for lunch followed by the main event, a visit to Guestlands Gardens.  
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FromThe President…….





Thank you for the confidence that you have placed in me by re-electing me as your President for 2013-14. I would also like to say “Welcome Aboard” to those other members elected to your committee at the recent AGM, and look forward to working together with you in what will be my last year in the role.


Today we are holding a silent auction of surplus library books and you are invited to inspect these before the meeting and during the morning tea break. Bidding closes at 11am, and successful bidders will be advised at the end of today’s meeting.


A number of our members already assist in caring for the gardens at Coronation Park and you will have noticed the improvements there over the past 8 years or so. If you would like to join this Community Group, please see me today and I will give you details of how you can participate in this roster.


On a sadder note, we lost one of our newer members, Anneke Twigg, last week. Also, 2 other members (Bob Henson / stroke, and Maisie Wilkinson / fractured shoulder) were hospitalised, during the past fortnight. Our Welfare Officer has sent cards on behalf of the club expressing our sympathy and best wishes at this time.


Meanwhile, I wish you Good Gardening.


Henry








